
 

Date:  22nd September 2025 

 

Re:  School Visit to The National Space Centre - Tuesday 17th March 2026 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Year 5 have planned an exciting educational visit to The National Space Centre on 

Tuesday 17th March 2026. This trip will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to explore space  

and science through interactive exhibits and a specially designed workshop. 

 

To ensure we make the most of our day, the coach will depart from school promptly at 8:30 am, so we kindly ask that all 

children arrive at school by 8:15 am for registration. We expect to return to school by approximately 4:00 pm, subject to 

traffic conditions. 

 

The cost of the trip is £27.50  via ParentPay, which covers entrance to the centre, the workshop, and travel expenses. 

Payment should be made via ParentPay no later than Monday 9th March 2026. 

 

Important Information: 

 

●​ Children must wear full school uniform. 

●​ They will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, the school can provide a 

packed lunch – please indicate this on ParentPay. 

 

              If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

We look forward to an inspiring and enjoyable trip! 

 

 

J Hissey 
 

 

Mr Hissey 

Year 5 Class Teacher & Trip Leader 


